
COBB COUNTY RETIREE EMPLOYEE ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES 

OCTOBER 20, 2021 

 

The monthly meeting of the CCREA was held on Wednesday, October 20, 2021 at the West 

Cobb Senior Center.  President Reida called the meeting to order at 12 noon. 

Innovation was given by President John Reida and the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag was 

given by Bob Beard. 

WELCOME:  President Reida welcomed guest and members to our October meeting. 

Members present – Melody Gunn and Carolyn Dean Sheriff Ofc., Dave Garrett, DOT, Liz 

Wrangler – Police. 

BIRTHDAY/ANNIVERSARY:  Happy Birthday Marianne Reida. 

PROGRAM:  Our Speakers for today – Chairwoman Lisa Cupid, HR- Tony Hagler 

(absent), Tressie Bloodworth, Keith Mazonkey, Pat Cromer and Stacey Wellburn 

Representative from Houze & Associates, Inc. 

Chairwoman, she is focusing on improving 3 areas – Housing, Public Safety and 

Transportation. They voted on the Legislative Agenda and they will be voting on the Transit 

System for next year and updating the Zoning Code.  She also spoke on how important it was 

to take the Covid Vaccine.  She opened the floor for question from the membership. 

Tressie – Pre 65 – Medical Plan, should have received a letter, if not, call her (770-528-2534) 

Post 65 – Via Benefit -enrollment October 15 need to call them if you are changing anything. 

Pat Cromer and Stacey Wellburn gave out a flyer for Houze & Associates for enrollment for 

retirees that have dental, vision and cancer guardian program.  Information will be mailed out 

on Nov. 8, deadline is November 15-26, 2021.  Phone # for Houze & Assoc – 1 800-523-

7135 

NEW BUSINESS:  The Board met prior to the regular meeting on October 20 at 11 a.m.  

Present:  John Reida, David Stone, Mike Ball and Bob Beard for a quorum. The Board 

determined to approve caterer Flavorful Events Buffet for our Christmas luncheon.  It was 

determined that the association will hold a January meeting ongoing as the January meeting 

date no longer conflicts with the Martin Luther King holiday.  We will hold a 

Medicare/Medigap training class.   

REGULAR MEETING:  Melvin Holton read the slate, ask for nominations from the floor.  

After there are no further nominations coming forward, Melvin will close out the 

nominations.  Board:  Pres. John Reida, 1st VP Sam Heaton, 2nd VP Ty Mitchem (Bob Beard 



step down), Secretary JoAnn Mann, Co-Treas. Mike Ball and Melvin Holton and IM Pst 

Pres. David Stone. 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT AND MINUTES:  The Financial Report and the minutes were 

approved. 

 

TECHNOLOGY:   To clean Dry vent, use water and a toothbrush. 

Congratulation to Kathleen McNulty, door prize winner. 

Looking forward in seeing you at our next meeting November 17 at 12 noon. 

Meeting adjourned 1:50pm 

 

Have a great day! 

Secretary, 

JoAnn Mann 


